
 

 

BRADLEY A. JABOUR, MD
Dr. Jabour is an interna/onally recognized Neuroradiologist with more than 25 years of experience in academic and 
clinical prac/ce. He completed his Fellowship in Neuroradiology at the UCLA Medical Center, where he also served 
on the Faculty of Radiology in Head and Neck. 

Dr. Jabour received the pres/gious Cer/ficate of Merit Award from the Radiological Society of North America 
(RSNA) in 1991 for his research in defining the role of PET scanning in detec/ng cancer in the extracranial head and 
neck. Since 2002, Dr. Jabour pioneered the expanding role of func/onal MRI’s (fMRI) in evalua/ng neurological 
disorders including brain degenera/on, trauma/c brain injury, and neuropsychiatric disorders. In addi/on, Dr. 
Jabour gained na/onal recogni/on for developing new techniques in cancer imaging in the head and neck using 
PET/CT and MRI. Dr. Jabour is a senior member of the American Society of Neuroradiology. He is also a member of 
the American Medical Associa/on, Radiological Society of North America (RSNA), California Radiology Society, 
American Society of Head and Neck Radiology, and Society for Spine Radiology. Up un/l 2013, Dr. Jabour conducted 
grand rounds for UCLA’s Department of Head and Neck for many years. 

Dr. Jabour has combined his academic and research exper/se into the entrepreneurial sphere, founding several 
leading medical companies.  These include his premier mul/-modality outpa/ent imaging facility (Medical Imaging 
Center of Southern California), an outpa/ent surgery center which uses minimally invasive techniques and image 
guiding to perform outpa/ent surgery (Directed Interven/onal Surgery Center, Inc.), advanced neuro therapeu/c 
techniques for the diagnosis and treatment of various neurological disorders including Depression and OCD (Smart 
Brain and Health), a center dedicated to women’s health issues (Women’s Imaging at Medical Imaging), and a 
concierge-style preven/ve imaging company that has developed the Zero-Rad scan that employs the latest 
technology to detect diseases before the onset of symptoms (Smart Heart and Health). Dr. Jabour is the sole 
owner/CEO and Chief of Radiology for all of the above businesses.   

In addi/on to being a sought-a_er lecturer, Dr. Jabour has appeared on various popular television shows as a 
featured medical expert, including Dr. Phil and The Doctors. For more informa/on on Dr. Jabour or Medical Imaging 
and its associate companies, please call (310) 350-4945 or email nicolechidrawi@micsc.com.  

Please visit  
www.MICSC.com 
www.SmartBrainandHealth.com 
www.SmartHeartandHealth.com 
www.DISCSantaMonica.com 
www.ProstateMRIHealth.com
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